
From: Susan Biggs
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Cut to Alaska public broadcasting
Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 11:18:15 PM

Dear Sirs:
I am writing in deep concern about the cuts proposed for public broadcasting.  The community connection with
 public information, news, and emergency response information are vital reasons for public broadcasting.  Please
 consider that the action of 100% cuts would be devastating to community communication.
Sincerely,
Susan Biggs
Soldotna
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